
 

 
 
 
Dear students, 
 
as part of the seminar “Paris Was a Woman: Bohemian Women Writers of the Left 
Bank,” we plan to organize a one-day excursion to Paris. This excursion will take 
place on Saturday, January 17, 2015. We have secured some financial support so 
that the cost of this trip will be low for you. 
 
A detailed schedule of the seminar will be made available in the first session, which 
takes place on Wednesday, October 29, 2014. Class materials and additional 
readings will be made available on the Moodle platform. Bock&Seip, the university’s 
bookstore, should have the primary texts. Please make sure to start reading soon! 
 
If you are interested in taking the class and in coming along to Paris, please contact 
Prof. Fellner at amerikanistik@mx.uni-saarland.de 
 
There are still some slots available in my class. But we only have room for 20 
students on the field trip, and we need to know soon how many people will be able 
to join the excursion. So, please let me know soon! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you, 
Astrid Fellner 


